Christmas Cheer at Tallinn Peace Embassy
Olga Martinson - December 22, 2019

The Estonian chapters of FFWPU and UPF held a Christmas celebration on December 22 at the
Peace Embassy in Tallinn. Blessed families and six other families took part in it. The purpose of
the event was to get to know each other and spend time together as parents and children.

At first, Mr. Avo Martinson, the secretary general of UPF-Estonia, introduced the True Parents
and their organizations the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification and the
Universal Peace Federation. He explained about the goals and direction of these two
organizations.

The host of the program was Tamara Apsolon, who told stories about Jesus and led interesting
games for children and parents.

The event ended with a concert and an exchange of gifts.

During refreshments, Mrs. Olga Martinson, the national leader of FFWPU, led a toast for
Christmas and everyone drank holy juice.

This event was joyful and useful in terms of new acquaintance and witnessing to new people
about True Parents and their activities.






